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Police Arrest Sherrod A. Green for September Shooting 

 
The Bluffton Police Department now has 30-year-old Sherrod A. Green in custody for his 
involvement in a September shooting.   
 
Police were called to 9 Albert Green Lane on Sunday, September 16, 2018 for reports of a 
woman suffering from a gun shot wound. After speaking with witnesses and the victim, it was 
determined that Sherrod Green and 23-year-old Jelani Menefee arrived at 9 Albert Green Lane 
that afternoon and got into an argument with the homeowner. During the argument, a gun 
went off striking the victim.  
 
Police obtained arrest warrants for Green and Menefee days after the shooting. With the 
assistance of the US Marshals Task Force and the Hardeeville Police Department, Green was 
located at an apartment complex in Hardeeville, SC last week. Upon locating him, Green was 
taken into custody and processed into the Beaufort County Detention Center where he remains 
today. 
 
Sherrod A. Green is charged with: 
1. Assault and Battery of a High and Aggravated Nature 
2. Assault and Battery Second Degree 
3. Possession of a Weapon During the Commission of a Violent Crime 
4. Possession of a Firearm by a Person Convicted of a Violent Crime 
 
Menefee has not yet been located and is wanted for Assault and Battery Third Degree. If you 
know where Menefee is, call police at 843-706-4560 or remain anonymous, by calling 
Crimestoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-554-1111. Tips can lead to a 1-thousand-dollar cash 
reward. 
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